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Signs on Regional Roads Bylaw Update 
 

On May 18, 2023 Regional Council made the following decision:  

Committee of the Whole recommends referral to staff of the report dated April 13, 

2023 from the Commissioner of Public Works to report back in June 2023 with more 

information on appropriate permit fees, enforcement and the extent to which signs 

can be further limited or prohibited. 
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